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This is in regard to your con A s with respect to the construction of the'

Comanche Peak Steam Electric Station which were initially raised in'

the Mechanical / Piping area. In evaluating these concerns, we have
determined that more information from you would be helpful to clarify ;

certain technical aspects of your concerns. |

It is important that our technical reviewers have an opportunity to talk
;

with you as soon as possible. Please call me or Mr. Richard Wessman
|

! collect at either of the following numbers so that we may further discuss !

your concerns. I

i

(817) 897-3167 (NRC site office)
(301) 492-7014 (Bethesda, Maryland)

i

Thank you very nuch for your cooperation.

; Sincerely,

.

| '' Thomas A. Ippolito''

Project Director
NRC Comanche Peak Technicali

Review Team
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This is in regard to your concerns with respect to the construction of the
Co=anche Peak Steam Electric Station which were initially raised in
the Mechanical / Piping area. In evaluating these concerns, we have
deter =ined that more infor:ation fro:, you would be helpful to clarify
certain technical aspects of your concerns.

It is ibportant that our technical reviewers have an opportunity to talk
with you as soon as possible. Please call ne or Mr. Richard Wessman
collect at either of the following numbers so that we may further discuss
your concerns.

*(817) 397-3167 (SRC site office)
(301) 492-7014 (3ethesda, Maryland)

Thank ycu very much for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

i)fI'
I

To: Ippolito
Freject Directer
NRC Cc:anche Peak Technical

Review Team
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This is in regard to your concerns with respect to the construction of the
Comanche Peak Steam Electric Station which were initially raised in
the Mechanical / Piping area. In evaluating these concerns, we have
determined that more information from you would be helpful to clarify
certain technical aspects of your concerns.

It is important that our technical reviewers have an opportunity to talk
with you as soon as possible. Please call me or Mr. Richard Wessman
collect at either of the following numbers so that we may further discuss
your concerns.

(817) 897-3167 (NRC site office)
''

(301) 492-7014 (Bethesda, Maryland)

) Thank you very much for your cooperation.
;
'

Sincerely,

l5 -

Thomas A. Ippolito
Project Director
NKC Cecanche Peak Technical;

Review Team
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This is in regard to your concerns with respect to the construction of the
Comanche Peak Steam Electric Station which were initially raised in
the Mechanical / Piping area. In evaluating these concerns, we have
determined that more information from you would be helpful to clarify
certain technical aspects of your concerns.

It is important that our technical reviewers have an opportunity to talk
; with you as soon as possible. Please call me or Mr. Richard Wessman

collect at either of the following numbers so that we may further discuss

your Concerns. ,

(817) 897-3167 (NRC site office)
(301) 492-7014 (Bethesda, Maryland)

;

j . .

Thank you very much for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Thomas A. Ippolito
Project Director
NRC Comanche Peak Technical

Review Team
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